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Ref. No. SNLC/276/2018-2019       Date : 22/01/2019 

 

NOTICE 
 

It is being notified that the college will remain closed on 23
rd

 January, 

2019 on account of Netaji Subhas Chandra Basu’s Birthday, 24
th

 January, 

2019 on account of University Foundation Day, 25
th

 January, 2019 on 

account of Maghotsava and 26
th

 January, 2019 on account of Republic 

Day and college will re-open on 28
th

 January, 2019 (Monday).  

 

 

 

 
________________________ 

Dr. Mohammadi  Tarannum 

Vice Principal 

Surendranath Law College 


